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Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
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RE: Docket UE-231031 (Advice No. 2023-60) Puget Sound Energy’s Electric Tariff Revision

As a PSE customer and a supporter of renewable energy, | fully endorse PSE's formal request for an
extension of the existing net metering tariff.

PSE is diligently working alongside the solar industry and other stakeholders to assess the costs and
advantages of customer-generated power for the grid. Their progressive approach, aimed at fairness
and equity for all customers, deserves commendation.

| understand that Washington law sets a minimum requirement for net metering that every utility must
adhere to. However, this minimum requirement does not restrict utilities like PSE from exceeding it.
Despite not being obligated to change the current net metering tariff, PSE seeks formal approval to
provide their customers with transparent information, empowering them to make informed decisions
about investing in solar energy.

Granting approval to PSE's request will protect consumers and demonstrate the UTC's impartiality in
evaluating utility tariffs.

| respectfully urge you to approve this filing.

Tim Nelson
Mount Vernon WA
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